
TARA Meeting 5/8/2024 

Alan Schwab opened meeting at 7:00pm 

Announcements were made about the following: 

 

May 11th Cookout and tailgate postponed.  

VE Testing Saturday May 11th at 9am. Pre-registration is required. Location has 

been moved to the Lafayette Police Training Center. More information on the 

website. https://tcvet.info/  

Dave Gass has 2 tickets to Hamvention and can’t go. Please contact him if 

interested. 317-697-1481 or email davegass@indy.net 

Five people submitted photos of their shacks to share.  

Al Crispo brought up scheduling a workday to work on club radio shack. Stick 

around after presentation to discuss. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.  

Liz did a presentation on how VE testing is going. 

Everyone bring your portable station to the June meeting. 

 

 

*Sign In Sheet attached on next page* 
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